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October 23, 2014 

File through Bruce Hellebuy~ 
Stephanie Yamada 

SUBJECT: Asotin Telephone Company, Advice No. 107 
Revises the Construction Charges tariff to include Relocation or 
Rearrangement of Facilities. 

I have reviewed this filing and recommend that an acknowledgement letter be 
sent. The filing went into effect on October 10, 2014, and was filed on 
October 9, 2014. The company proposes to revise the Construction Charges 
tariff. The revisions include moving and combining Relocation or 
Rearrangement of Facilities in Section III with the Construction Charges in 
Section VII. Additionally, several specific topics are being removed from the 
Construction Charges tariff and replaced with more universal language. The 
revised tariff applies to requests for basic local exchange service. Other 
requests for basic local service will be provided under individual contracts. 

The company states that this revision is being made "to meet current 
marketing conditions, new technologies, and standardize language between all 
TDS ILEC companies." 

This filing will have a negligible revenue effect. 
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